
 
We are so proud to 
present the 2021 
school captains: 
Hannah and Erica. 
Hannah and Erica 
consistently exemplify 
the school’s Mercy 
values and motto ‘To 
Be Our Best’. They are 
excited to lead the 
students and to serve 
them to make OLD the 
best school for all.  

 
 
 

Congratulations to all the Year 5 students who spoke with such maturity, poise, 
integrity and creativity. We are so fortunate to have such wonderful student leaders 
for 2021. 
 

 

Next week the Year 5 students can choose to present a speech for sports captains. 
After these have been elected the children will all be awarded their leadership 
positions for 2021. Every student has applied for a leadership team that they believe 
will enhance their natural skills.  
 

 

Farewell and thank you gift for Mr Ledlin: Please don’t forget to log on and add your 
message and photo to contribute to this special gift for Phil: 
https://app.grouptogether.com/Ledlin 
 

 

 

 

ACTING PRINCIPAL – Miss Kirsty Thorpe 

OUR LADY OF DOLOURS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  Term 4 Week 6 – 16 November 2020 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

NOVEMBER 

Wed 25 Nov Sports 
Captain 2021 Speeches 

Mon 30 Nov 6pm-
7pm MAI Assessment 

information session via 
Zoom (Email the school 

office to register) 

DECEMBER 

Wed 9 Dec –        
Swimming Carnival 

Mon 14 Dec –               
Surf Skills, Stage 3 

Wed 16 Dec – Last 
day of Term 4 2020 

 

 

 

Keep checking the school 
website under ‘calendar’ for 

possible changes to dates 

old@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

https://app.grouptogether.com/Ledlin


Parent Information Session: The MAI assessment: Monday 30th November; 6-7pm (Via zoom), I will be holding an information 
session to explain the MAI assessment. The MAI (Mathematical Assessment Instrument) is a one-on-one assessment that ALL 
children will participate in on the first day of the 2021 school year (as they have done so for the past 8 years at OLD). During this 
session I will explain the purpose of this assessment; what kind of data it provides teachers and the school; what the assessment 
is teaching us about your children; how teachers use the data. This is a very important assessment as it does not inform us of 
how fast your child can recite Mathematical facts, such as their times tables, but what strategies they use to problem solve. 
Please email the school to register for this session and receive the zoom link. 
 

Christmas Candy Cane Reminder: As a school we would like to remind everyone that we do not allow the students to share food 
due to serious allergies some of our students have. Therefore, if your child wishes to give out Christmas treats (i.e. candy canes 
or chocolate), they must be handed out in the afternoon (teachers of Kinder and Year 1 can do this for students) and all treats 
must be eaten at home. A gentle reminder that if you are preparing Christmas cards, please be considerate of the children’s 
feelings, if cards are not going to all members of a class, please hand them out in private (as you would for party invitations). 
Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Jesuit Refugee Service 

We invite all families to contribute to our JRS Christmas collection. Please choose from the items below and send in with your 
child. We will bag/box up all the items in Week 9 and send off to the Jesuit Refugee Service. 
 

  

REC – Miss Camilla Brown 



 

 

As per COMPASS communications sent today classroom requirements for 2021 can now be viewed and purchased through COS. 

Visit www.cos.net.au 

Click on “School Packs” in the menu task bar 

Enter Username: ourladyofdolours@cos.net.au and Password: Parents-21 

Select Year level for 2021 

If you have any issues with the ordering process please contact COS directly on 1300 792 785 or parentportal@cos.net.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASSROOM REQUIREMENTS 2021 

http://www.cos.net.au/
mailto:ourladyofdolours@cos.net.au


 

 
Students leaving a the end of 2020 
Please remember if your child is leaving OLD at the end of 2020 we require the below form to be filled in and returned to the 
school office as soon as possible. This will enable us to finalise classes for 2020 and offer places to those on waiting lists. 

 

STUDENTS LEAVING 



 CAMP AUSTRALIA 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Camps 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


